November 5, 2015

Dear Parents and Students,
Grandparent’s Day is just around the corner (November 20th)!  Each year we help welcome our special visitors with musical entertainment as they walk around the hallways enjoying the artwork, writing samples, etc.  
Once again, we are in need of students who study piano to perform for our guests.  There is no specific time limit and pieces may be serious or fun.  Students who are working on shorter pieces (less than 30 seconds) are invited to prepare 3 or 4.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]All performers will gather in the main hallway near the display case at 1:15 p.m.  Students will play their song(s), then go to the end of the line and rotate through again.  They may end up performing 3 or 4 times depending on the total number who sign up to perform.  We will conclude the performances by 2:30 p.m.
Please fill out and return the sign-up sheet to Mr. Carpenter in the Music room by Thursday, November 12th if you are interested in performing.  You may contact Mr. Carpenter at tjcarpen@jeffco.k12.co.us with any questions.
Ted Carpenter
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
First/Last Name_________________________________________
Grade__________ 		Teacher__________________________
I would like to perform for Grandparent’s Day on 11/20/2015.  I will perform the following piece(s):
Title______________________________		Time_________
Title______________________________		Time_________
Title______________________________		Time_________
